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September 19, 2013

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail

Robert Stein, Chairman
Connecticut Siting Council

Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, Connecticut 06051

RE: Transfer of Certificates of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need
Docket Nos. 393, 399, and 417

Dear Chairman Stein:

In Docket Nos. 393, 399, and 417, the Connecticut Siting Council (the “Council”)
granted to T-Mobile Northeast, LLC (“T-Mobile”) a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility
and Public Need for the construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunication
facility at each of the following locations (the “Certificates™):

1. Docket No. 393, 61-1 Buttonball Road, Old Lyme, issued on Sept. 23, 2010;

2. Docket No. 399, 166 Pawcatuck Avenue, Pawcatuck (Stonington), issued on Aug.
26, 2010; and,

3. Docket No. 417, Moose Hill Road, Guilford, issued on Oct. 6, 2011.

Pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. § 16-50k(b), Bay Communications II LLC (“Bay
Communications™) hereby requests the Council approve the transfer of the Certificates from T-
Mobile to Bay Communications.

Bay Communications, a Delaware limited liability company, focuses on developing,
owning, and operating telecommunications towers in the Northeastern United States. The
principals and employees of Bay Communications have been involved in the development of
over 1,500 sites for wireless telecommunications carriers and municipalities throughout the
Northeast.

Bay Communications agrees to assume all obligations and liabilities associated with the
Certificates and will comply with all of the terms, limitations and conditions set forth by the
Council in the Certificates.
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If the transfer of the Certificates is granted by the Council, Bay Communications will

diligently pursue construction of the towers. Should you require any further information, please
contact me. Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Very truly yours,

BROWN RUDNICK LLP

cc: James R. Riley
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